
 

 

PSA mourns sudden passing of Shop Steward: Dundee 
Hospital Kwazulu-Natal 
 
The PSA has learnt of the untimely and sudden demise of the Unions Shop Steward, Mr Thulani Petros 
Nyembe, who was an employee of the KwaZulu-Natal Department of Health stationed at Dundee 
Hospital.  
 
The PSA is deeply saddened by the loss of one of its dedicated Shop Stewards who constantly fulfilled 
his duties without fail. Comrade Nyembe joined the PSA as a member on 30 November 2011 later 
becoming a Shop Steward and being re-elected in 2018 due to his diligent service to PSA members at 
Dundee Hospital. Comrade Nyembe was a loyal Shop Steward and member of the PSA who always 
prioritised members rights and interests at the Hospital. He worked hard to ensure that the grievances of 
our members were resolved speedily. He, together with his fellow Shop Stewards, also recruited a 
number of new members in the institution and as a result the PSA is the majority trade union, owing to 
their efforts of growing the Union of Choice in Dundee Hospital and surrounding clinics. The PSA’s 
Pietermaritzburg Office is deeply saddened by this loss and offers its sincere sympathy to his family, 
friends and colleagues. May his soul rest in eternal peace.  
 
The PSA wishes to remind its members of the funeral benefit included in their PSA membership in the 
instance of the demise of a member. This benefit must be claimed within six months of the occurrence. 
Claims in this instance must be made at the relevant Provincial Office of the PSA. For more information 
contact Ms Nandi Nhlangulela on 0828808903. 
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